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PUBLIC HEALTH AND PUBLIC SAFETY COMMITTEE  

Committee of the Whole 

 

Monday - October 5, 2020, 6:00 PM 

Virtual 

 
AGENDA 

 

 Pursuant to Governor Baker’s March 12, 2020 Order suspending certain provisions of 

the Open Meeting Law, G.L. C. 30A, s. 18, and the Governor’s March 15, 2020 Order 

imposing strict limitations on the number of people that may gather in one place, as 

well as Mayor Curtatone’s Declaration of Emergency, dated March 15, 2020, this 

meeting of a City Council Committee will be conducted via remote participation.  

 We will post an audio recording, audio-video recording,  transcript, or other 

comprehensive record of these proceedings as soon as possible after the meeting on the 

City of Somerville website and local cable access government channels.  

 Copy & paste the following link into your internet browser to view this meeting live:  

 https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/6486499988806944783  

 

1. Approval of the August 31, 2020 Minutes 

 

2. Approval of the September 14, 2020 Minutes 

 

3. 209798: Discuss (Hirsch, McLaughlin) – That the Director of Health and Human Services 

appear before this Council with an update on measures to reduce the spread of the 

coronavirus and to support anyone who may become infected. 

 

4. 210428: Discuss (Ballantyne, McLaughlin, Davis, Scott) – That the Administration advise 

this Council as soon as possible, what oversight it will implement with Tufts University, 

following Tufts' decision to invite all undergraduate students back to campus for the fall 

2020 semester. 

 

5. 210460: Discuss (Davis, Ballantyne, Rossetti, Scott) – That the Administration and the 

Traffic Commission cease all dedicated Tufts shuttle stops and remove all associated 



 

Public Health and Public Safety Committee Page 2 of 2 Printed 9/30/2020 

signage in Ward 6, particularly in Davis Square, without delay. 

 

6. 210606: Discuss (Ballantyne, Davis, Rossetti) – That the Director of Health and Human 

Services and Tufts University provide this Council with weekly updates on the number of 

unique COVID-19 tests administered to Tufts undergraduate and graduate students until all 

students have been tested. 

 


